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Marylebone Road 

 

Last week we noticed some chil-
dren and families hurrying across 
the Marylebone Road without us-
ing the proper crossing at the 
start of the school day.  
 

If your child is in one of the 
older junior classes, comes to 
school on his, or her own, and 
needs to cross the Marylebone 
Road please remind them about 
how to cross this road safely.  
 

The Marylebone Road is one of 
the busiest roads in Europe and 
there have been two very serious 
accidents involving pedestrians 
on this part of the road in the 
last 18 months. 

 

Our Website 

 

Lots of reminders this week! 
Firstly, I’d just like to remind 
parents about our website. The 
address is always at the top of 
this newsletter: 
 

 www.bryanston.net.  
 

The website is updated fairly 
regularly; these newsletters, for 
example, are uploaded weekly 
(mostly!). There is also lots of 
other information that you may 
find useful - the term dates for 
this year and next year, the 
school admissions policy and lots 
of other school policies. The poli-
cies can be found in the 

Website address: 
www.bryanston.net                    

School Dates 
 

 Wednesday (8th Feb) and Thurs-
day (9th Feb): Parent and Teacher 
Meetings 

 Friday, 10th February: Last day of 
term 3 (please collect children at 
1.15) 

 
 Monday, 20th February: First day 

of Term 4. 

‘documents’ section of the 
website and includes things 
such as our charging policy, 
complaints policy, special edu-
cational needs policy, E-safety 
policy, child protection policy, 
exclusion policy and lots of 
others. 

 

Remember, also, that you can 
opt to receive these newslet-
ters by email -  just email me: 

head@bryanston.net  
and I’ll add you to our distri-
bution list. 

 

Contact Details 
and Medicines 

 

Please let us know if your con-
tact details have changed. This 
is always a popular time of the 
year to buy a new mobile ‘phone 
so, if you have a new ‘phone or 
new number, please make sure 
the school has it recorded. 
 

The other reminder is about 
medicines. We have lots of 
asthma pumps and a few other 
medicines in school for many 
children. If your child has any 
medical need (asthma, diagnosed 
allergy, etc) please make sure we 
know about it. If you have left 
medication in school please 
check it’s still in date and hasn’t 
expired. 

 
 
 

What’s On 
This Week 

 

 Tuesday: jun-
ior classes panto-
mime trip 
 Thursday: F2 
to the library 
 Friday: Y3 and 
Y4 to the library 
 Friday: girls’ 
football tourna-
ment in Regent’s 
Park 
 Friday: Y3 
class assembly 

Congratulations 
to John Riordan 
who celebrated 

his 60th birthday 
on Friday. 


